
 

 

          Santa Maria Joint Union High School District 
 
                          NOTICE OF AUCTION 

                                Surplus Assets  

 
 
Santa Maria Joint Union High School District will conduct an auction of surplus assets 
with assistance from RTAuctions. These assets have been approved as surplus in 
accordance with State Laws regarding the sale of surplus goods.  
 
 
The following items will be available for online auction on eBay, beginning on or after 
Thursday March 30, 2023 and ending on or after Thursday April 6, 2023.  

• Multiple Portable Classroom / Buildings  
• Kitchen / Food Service Equipment 
• Miscellaneous 

 
To obtain description information, learn more about an item, to place an online bid, or 
for any additional information, general questions, or help with (or about) this auction, 
please send email to: RTAuctions1@gmail.com after Thursday March 30, 2023.   
 
RTAuctions works in partnership with public education institutions acting as their 
Service Provider to bring valuable surplus or no longer needed school district inventory 
to an online marketplace and to facilitate the Surplus Auction process. Items listed for 
online auction have been declared surplus by the education institution and are listed for 
sale.  
 
 


